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    0ÌÅÁÓÅ ÒÅÍÅÍÂÅÒȡ 
 

4Ï ÕÓÅ ÔÈÅ ÓÃÈÏÏÌ ÃÒÏÓÓÉÎÇÓ ×ÈÅÎ 
ÃÒÏÓÓÉÎÇ ÔÈÅ ÒÏÁÄȢ 

4Ï ÓÁÆÅÌÙ ÐÁÒË ÙÏÕÒ ÃÁÒ ÂÅÆÏÒÅ 
ÄÒÏÐÐÉÎÇ ÏÆÆ ÁÎÄ ÐÉÃËÉÎÇ ÕÐ ÙÏÕÒ 
ÃÈÉÌÄÒÅÎȢ 

9ÁÒÄ ÓÕÐÅÒÖÉÓÉÏÎ ÂÅÇÉÎÓ ÁÔ 
ψȢτυÁÍ ÅÁÃÈ ÍÏÒÎÉÎÇȢ 

#ÈÉÌÄÒÅÎ ÒÉÄÉÎÇ ÓÃÏÏÔÅÒÓ ÁÎÄ 
ÂÉËÅÓ ÎÅÅÄ ÔÏ ÂÅ ×ÅÁÒÉÎÇ ÈÅÌȤ
ÍÅÔÓ ÁÎÄ ÔÒÁÖÅÌÌÉÎÇ ÓÁÆÅÌÙ 

 
 Do you have a prep child starting 

school  in 2017? 

Are you leaving Mildura / moving 
to another area in 2017?  

 

Please let us know.  

This is the time of year that classes are be-
ing planned for 2017. To decide how many 

classes we will need, it is important to know 
how many students we will have.  

If you have a child ready to start 
Prep  please collect enrolment papers from 

the office and return as soon as possible.  
If your child will be leaving  Mildura Prima-

ry  School at the end of 2016 for any reason, 
please contact the school as soon as possi-

ble to let us know.  
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THANK YOU 
Late last week we received the information from the 
Parent Opinion Surveys that were completed last term 
by our families. 
 
I would like to say a big thank you for the feedback we 
received about Mildura Primary School.  We are a school 
that puts students first aiming to improve learning, build 
relationships, ensure students are safe, acknowledge 

the variety of cultures within our school and work to 
build meaningful interactions with our community.  
 
The survey results showed that families feel we are do-
ing a pretty good job.   On average we are working bet-
ter than similar schools and all other schools across the 
state.  
 
David Midgley 



 

 

 

Every child deserves a good childhood.  
Foster Care is a way of providing a family life for 
a vulnerable child in your own home .   

You can make a difference.  
For more information please speak to Kristy Cox, 

Annette Power or Ofa Hakalo on T: 5023 5966. 

Loddon Mallee Region Track and Field 
 
Last Sunday 9th October, Johnny, Josephine, Morgan, 
Ane and Michael, travelled to Bendigo to compete in the 
Loddon Mallee Region Track and Field competition. 
Although it was cold and wintery, it turned out to be an 
extremely successful day for our students. Johnny 
kicked things off by placing 4th in the Boys 12/13yo Shot 
Put.  
Morgan continued the great start by jumping well in the 
Boys 9/10yo Long Jump then running in the Boys 9/10 
yo 100m dash and finishing 2nd and then going back 
and placing 1st in the Long Jump. 
Ane placed 6th in a difficult event, the Girls 9/10 Discus 
and Josephine brought the great day to an end by finish-
ing 1st in the Girls 11yo Shot Put. 
 
It was a huge achievement and all 5 students did themselves 
proud in the way they behaved, competed and cheered for each 
other. Michael, Morgan and Josephine will now travel to Mel-
bourne to compete in the State  Track and Field competition.  
We wish them every success. Volleyball Division finals 

Congratulations to Johnny, Raymond, 
Charlie, Aryan, Belal, Daksh, Tyrik and 
Taniela for winning the Sunraysia Division 
Boys/Mixed Volleyball finals that were 
held at Nichols Point last Tuesday 11th 
October. 
The boys competed well as a team, re-
mained positive during each game and 
showed a great willingness to listen and 
follow instructions throughout the day. 
The boys won 8 out of a possible 9 sets to 
be the best in the Sunraysia. Hopefully 
there is more good news to come after we 
compete in Swan Hill next Friday at the 
Loddon Mallee Region Volleyball Finals. 
Best of luck boys!!! 



 

 

14.10.16 
PB- 
PS-Fotina Kafkoudas-Bennett 
PT-Wyatt Rolph 
1N-Amiliya Parke 
1M-Sonny Dunrobin 
1/2S- 
2A-Makayla Handy 
2M-Alas Malaeulu 
3A-Xavier Price 
3B-Joseph Sefo 
4C-Neil Wyld 
4P-Zoe Foster 
5M- 
5R-Sophie Price 
6B-Jordan Nguyen 
6K-May Handy 

07.10.16 
PB-Toby Smith 
PS-Jacinta Kuffer 
PT-Kyle Logan 
1N-Sosefo Lapale 
1M-Karla Godwin 
1/2S-Paige Lacy 
2A-Arielle King 
2M-Aiden Lane 
3A-Destiny French 
3B-Isaiah Clarke 
4C-Rezwana Sultani 
4P-Sahar Bunyadi 
5M-Sammy Smith 
5R-Josephine Fonua 
6B-Brandy Nugent  
6K-Phoenix Klemm 

Now taking enrolments for Prep 2017 

Orientation Dates 
Prepare your child for a positive start at Mildura Primary School by attending our orientation days. 

Prep teachers will familiarise children with our school layout and routines. 
Sessions will include an activity and a morning snack for the children.  
 

DAY 1- Wednesday 16th November: 9.00am- 10.30am 

 
DAY 2 - Wednesday 23rd November:  9.00am- 10.30am 

 
DAY 3 ï Wednesday 30th November:  9.00am- 10.30am 

Parents please stay on this day for our  
Information session and morning tea. 

 

Open Afternoons 
Mildura Primary School offers 9 afternoon sessions from 2:15pm - 3:00pm on Fridays. 
Parents, carers and children are most welcome to come and join in with a Prep class-
room. 
 

Sessions are: 
October ï 7th, 14th, 21st and 28th 
November - 4th, 11th, 18th and 25th 
December - 2nd  

 
Please contact the school for further information. 

Ph: (03) 50 231851 




